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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
File No.  CEO / FC / Pariksha / PN / 2018 

Dated the 19th December, 2018 
 
 

Subject: Rescheduling of Flight Crew Online Examination, Oct, 2018 Session 

 

Flight Crew license examinations October 2018 session, conducted by DGCA in 

the new examination system, could not be conducted on the first day of exam i.e 

13/12/2018, for all the batches at all the centers, due to some unforeseen technical 

issues. Also, a few candidates could not appear in their exam due to technical reasons 

at some centers in the 3rd batch of 14/12/2018. 

 

 The exam for all the candidates of all the batches of 13.12.2018 are being 

rescheduled on 21.12.2018 at Delhi, Mumbai, Kolkata, Pune, Chandigarh, Guwahati, 

Lucknow and Patna centers. The exams for Bangalore, Ahmedabad, Bhopal, 

Bhubaneswar, Hyderabad, Kochi, Chennai centers and the affected candidates at 

various centers of the 3rd batch of 14/12/2018 are being re-scheduled shortly. Intimation 

in this regard will be accordingly posted on the DGCA website and on the DGCA online 

examination portal ‘pariksha.dgca.gov.in’. 

  

All affected candidates are requested to download their admit card for the exams 

re-scheduled on 21/12/2018, available on the DGCA on-line examination portal. 

 

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

 

 This is for information of all concerned. 

 

Director General of Civil Aviation 

 


